
Ambassador Committee Meeting Minutes 

6/10/13 

 

Members present: Bruce Hershman, Chris Igel, Blair Fisher, Shirl and Phil Coningford, Kay and 

John Gordon, Bev Meddaugh, Jeanice and Les Monastesse, Fred and Corrie Widmer, Dicy 

Apperson, Ski Cahall, Mishael Wells, Greg Paydock. 

1. New Member Profile forms are being distributed to Ambassadors by Mishael when 

members are assigned.  

2. Greg’s report: 

-Results of the member survey are available on the website; two printed copies of all 

responses are available for review in the Activity Center. 

-Pickle ball courts are on schedule for a June 18th opening. 

-Men’s shower renovation: the company is acquiring supplies and will provide a start 

date, Greg will send out an email one week prior to start to advise showers will be 

closed for about one month. 

-The Club met financial obligations during first five months; Food and Beverage very 

busy, private events going well. Monte Carlo night was successful and seen as positive 

event for club although high overhead. 70 people participated. 

-The next Party on the Patio will be June 21. 

-June 15 the Grille and ballrooms will be closed for the second of four special events this 

year that will close those facilities. A buffet will be served at the pool again. Eighteen 

weddings are scheduled so far for next year. 

-The golf course is in great shape, Brian and staff recognized for their good work. 

-The Board of Governors approved the names The Grille at Prescott Lakes, Terrace at 

Prescott Lakes, and the ballrooms as Fairway Room and Waterfall Room. 

3. John thanked Greg for his quick response contacting a party interested in arranging a      

special event. 

4. Mishael’s report: 

-Membership is currently at 405, which will cover the expected attrition for June. Goal is 

to try to continue to stay ahead of attrition. 

-Currently 15 social members, some are upgrading to golf and others are bringing in 

new golfers. 

5. Mission Statement and Objectives were reviewed. Committee was acknowledged for 

developing them quickly. John will present them to the Policy Committee and Board of 

Governors for review and approval. 



6. Welcome Packets were distributed and reviewed. All aspects of the club are included in 

each packet. 

7. Ambassador assignments reviewed. Many new members are out of town or in the 

process of moving, but many welcome dinners and golf outings have occurred with 

positive feedback. 

8. Non-golf members have asked for a chance to tour the golf course, Greg will try to 

coordinate with the neighborhood parties, possibly look at a way for interested 

members to sign up in the Activity Center. Several Ambassadors volunteered to assist 

with tours. 

There will be no Ambassador meeting in July. Next meeting will be August 12, 2013. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ski Cahall 

 

 


